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Gents, 

Rowan Harris 
Alex Fitzpatrick 
Thur 8/1/2019 3:29:48 PM (UTC+10:00) 
Recommendation 17 

VCG.0001 .0002.6408 

Following Catherine's meeting with the Minister can you as a matter of urgency start considering Crown's submission in relation to 
the above recommendation - we need to aim to have this done within 2 weeks and we will have a special commission meeting to 
consider. 
Regards 
Alex Fitzpatrick 
Director Licensing 
Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3, 12 Shelley Street Richmond 3121 

work together I act with integrity I respect other people I make it happen 


